
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26783

Tastings of alcohol products are allowed under current Idaho law for wineries and breweries. Special events
are allowed to offer similar tastings of those same products, as are grocery stores. And liquor distilleries are
allowed to offer tastings on site.

The reason is simple: People like to try things before they buy them. So state law sets defined limits,
locations and requirements for those tastings to occur.

This bill would establish a similar framework for tastings at state liquor stores. The bill sets limits on servings
based on the same requirements currently in place for distilleries, defines those limits, as well as how the
alcohol can be served and who serves it. The director of the Idaho State Liquor Division would approve and
oversee all tastings.

This legislation was drafted with input from the director of the Idaho State Liquor Division, Alcohol
Beverage Control and the Office of the Governor.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to the state General Fund.

Contact:
Senator Mary Souza
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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